
Subject: hot school dinners 

Date sent: 23rd September 2020, 10:37am 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
I am really pleased to share that as of Monday 28th September we will 
be able to supply children in every year group with a hot school meal if 
you wish for them to have them. 
  
There will be slightly different arrangements to previous years due to the 
COVID restrictions. 

 Arrangements for Nursery, Reception and Year 1 will continue as 
they have done this week. 

 Years 2,3,4,5 and 6 will continue to eat their meals in their 
classrooms. The meals will be delivered in individual sealed trays 
to each classroom by the catering staff.  

 Grab bags will only be available for KS2 (Y3 - Y6) 
 The children will continue to have their meals and lunch breaks at 

the same times they have been throughout this term. 

If you wish for your child to have a meal, they can be ordered on the day 
in exactly the same way as previous years. 
  
Payments must be made in advance. Please see the details below. 
  
Kind regards, 
Sarah Evans 
Headteacher 
  
Universal Free School meals for Reception and Key Stage 1 

children: No charge  

Nursey meals: £1.95 per day  

Key Stage 2 meals: £2.15 per day  

All payments must be made online 

via https://meals.caterlinkltd.co.uk/meals/sign_in 
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